Corvette Cruisers of Greater Daytona The Talepipe Newsletter



FEBRUARY 2019

President: John Doria; Vice President: Arthur Armstrong; Treasurer: Richard Wetherby; Secretary: Jean Doyle; Directors: Elizabeth Byrne, William Simmons, Gary Swanson; Newsletter Editor: Elizabeth Byrne

Our monthly meetings are held on the third Tuesday of each month at T.G.I. FRIDAYS, located on the corner of Granada Boulevard and A1A in Ormond Beach. We invite you to dine with us (Dutch treat) at 5:30 PM, and stay for the meeting, which begins at 7:00.



February 3rd will be our DOTR. We will be going to Sparrow's Grille at Victoria Hills Golf Club, 300 Spalding Way, Deland for Sunday Brunch. The cost is \$12 per person and includes your choice of one Mimosa or Bloody Mary. We will be leaving from Kohl's in Port Orange at 9:15 A.M.

February 14th is the Day of Duels at the Daytona Beach Drive-In Christian Church, 3140 South Atlantic Avenue, Daytona Beach Shores. You can pre-register online at www.driveinchurch.net/carshow by February 4th. The cost is \$12 which is recommended or \$20 at the door. We will leave from Publix on A1A in Daytona Beach Shores, 3044 South Atlantic Avenue, at 8:30 A.M. Thursday morning. Entrants and spectators are asked to please bring a non-perishable food donation.

February 26th our Dinner Night Out will be at Mario's Restaurant, 521 South Yonge Street (US #1), Ormond Beach. We will meet at Bealls in Ormond Beach and leave at 5 P.M. This will allow us to be seated so that we may take advantage of the early bird menu. Club shirts are not required for this event.

February 28th will be the 1st Annual Corvette Cruisers Vehicle Safety Check starting at 9:30 A.M. Bob and Linda Wolff have graciously offered their home at 3 Fox Cliff Way, (Breakaway Trails), Ormond Beach. Please email Bob at onlyv8s@aol.com if you plan on attending. They live in a gated community and they will have to notify the guard house so that you may gain entry. This will be a basic safety inspection, just everyday and important items that we tend to overlook each time we drive our cars. If you have a torque wrench, sockets or a tire pressure gauge, please feel free to bring them. After all the Corvettes have completed the safety check, we could catch lunch close by

March 9th will be the 12th Annual Tom Gibbs Corvette, Camaro and SSR Display. We will be leaving from Bealls in Ormond Beach at 8:30 A.M. Please wear your orange/tangerine club shirt. There is no pre-registration. In the past we have won the club participation show award four or five years. The show is free and there will be food and refreshments available. Donations are appreciated to help support their local charity.



Our first DOTR for this year was at Shiloh's Restaurant. It was a picture-perfect day for our drive to Titusville. The food was delicious and plentiful and the wait staff did an excellent job of serving us. Those making the trip and enjoying the day were Dave & Maya, leading the way, followed by Art and Leslie, Liz and Edie, Rick D. and Kim, John and Sally, Ed and Jean, Bill G., Gary and Cindy (who we picked up alone the way) Richard W. and Pat, and Bob and Linda. Linda's sister Francie who was visiting from Akron, OH joined us. Prospective members Richard and Paulette Cappella met us at the Sunshine Mall in their 2010 Torch Red Grand Sport Coupe.



Goodbye to our friends and former members who relinquished their memberships for 2019. Mike Mills, Joanna Oswald and Steve Terrell along with our founding members Jim and Ginny Quinn. We will miss your smiling faces, laughs and all the good times we shared.

Wishing a very Happy Birthday to John Doria on February 13th.

The 50/50 drawing amounted to \$42. The lucky winners were Sheila and Rick. We also had 32 members in attendance at the meeting.

If you have any dog or cat food along with old towels that you would like to donate please bring them to the next meeting and Leslie drop them off at the Halifax Humane Society.

If the Tailpipe Newsletter looks a little different it is because Liz and Jean are working on it together. Liz will be responsible for the content and Jean will be including it for publication.

Join us on our Facebook Page. Corvette Cruisers of Greater Daytona.